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Division‘of Safeguards and Transportation,
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

We are hereby officially requesting decertification of the NRC
Certificate of Compliance (CoC) USA/5552/B( ), Gas Cylinder Fire
Impact Shield. DOE was the only user of this CoC and no longer has a
use for it. An extension of the NRC CoC was obtained to allow for two
specific shipments which have already been completed.

iIf there are any questions, please contact me (353-5394) or Mary Regan
of my staff (353-5678).
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